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November 2, 2023

The Honorable Frank Lucas The Honorable Brian Babin

House Committee on Science, House Subcommittee on Space
Space, and Technology and Aeronautics

2321 Rayburn House Office Building 2236 Rayburn House Office Building

Washington, DC 20515 Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chairman Lucas and Chairman Babin,

I am writing on behalf of Tomorrow.io, a leading pioneer in the field of satellite technology, to express
support for H.R. 6131, the Commercial Space Act of 2023. We believe that this proposed legislation holds
significant promise for the future of the commercial space industry and its continued growth and
innovation.

I am acutely aware of the immense potential that the commercial space sector represents for our nation's
economy and technological advancement. H.R. 6131, with its comprehensive and forward-thinking
provisions, embodies the kind of support and regulatory framework that the commercial space industry
needs to thrive. The bill provides a solid foundation for the responsible and sustainable expansion of
space activities, ensuring that the United States remains at the forefront of space exploration and
technology.

We look forward to working closely with you, the House Committee on Science, Space, and Technology,
and the House Subcommittee on Space and Aeronautics as you further refine and advance H.R. 6131. We
believe that the commercial space industry is poised to make a significant impact on the global stage, and
this legislation will be instrumental in realizing that potential.

In closing, thank you for your leadership in the House of Representatives and dedication to the
advancement of American innovation. We stand ready to provide any support, insights, or expertise that

may be beneficial as this legislation progresses.

Sincerely,

T

Thomas Cavett
VP Government Affairs and Strategy
Tomorrow.io
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